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I thank Commissioners Magwood and Ostendorff for their attention to this important topic and 
approve their proposal. The proper strategy for engaging and informing all impacted 
stakeholders will not only lend credibility and transparency but is, in my view, absolutely 
essential in arriving at the correct public policy outcomes. Moreover, the NRC staff having 
identified no imminent threats to continued reactor operations, fulsome opportunity for public 
notice and comment on each of NRC's proposals for post-Fukushima actions will allow for the 
systematic and methodical response to these events that the Commission directed at the outset. 
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